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This message is being sent on behalf of EITS. 
 
 
Starting on October 5, the eLeave system’s website will have a new URL. Users will need to update their web browser’s 
bookmark. 
 
Please be advised that EITS is notifying authorized eLeave users of this change.  
 
The URL to access the eLeave system will be redirected to http://eleave.uga.edu.  
 
The URL https://webapps.ais.uga.edu/eLeave will redirect to http://eleave.uga.edu. If a person has bookmarked the 
webapps URL on their web browser, they will need to change the bookmark to http://eleave.uga.edu, effective October 5. 
 
The redirect from the webapps URL to eleave.uga.edu will remain until December.  
 
If you have questions about this change, please contact Melissa Austin-Neff in UGA Human Resources at mneff@uga.edu
or 706-542-0196. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lynn Wilson 
Enterprise Information Technology Services 
University of Georgia 
llatimer@uga.edu 

 
 
 


